
 

 

Board Updates 
Technology, Facilities, Transportation, & Safety 

 

Month: April 2025 
 
Administrator: Brian Schupbach 
 
Update: 

• I am pleased to announce that we have hired Michelle Triemstra as our new Director of 
Technology.  Michelle comes to us from Otsego Public Schools where she was the Director of 
Technology for 23 years.  Her wealth of experience and leadership will greatly benefit KRESA 
and the districts we serve.   

• Later this month, the sign at the entrance to the Service Center will be updated with our 
new logo. 

• To improve building security, we are beginning to roll out a visitor management system 
called Raptor.  This system will allow us to run a quick check on the sex offender database 
for every visitor in our buildings.  This system will also help us identify exactly who is in our 
buildings in the event of an emergency.  

 
 
Action Item: 
N/A 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
N/A 
 
Attachments: 
N/A 
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